
Mrs. Nancy B. G iffin 
504 S. Jo nson Ftreet 
Gaffne , S.C. 2~340 

Dear ~xs. Griffi n ! 

September 25, 1 80 

We received your letter of September 15, 
and ~muld he most hap y to return the chalice and 
paten under separate cover . 

We have enclosed your check and once again 
express our thanks ·or your interest and concern. 

Enclosure 
Check No. 597 

Yours sincerely , 

s raun Palvetzian 
Executive Director 


